
 

Agenda Item 
MN Power EV Charging Station 
 
Meeting Date 
July 8, 2025 
 
Prepared By 
Leaha M. Jackson, City Administrator 
 
Background 
MN Power contacted the City in March of 2024 about an EV charging station they were working 

to locate within our community. At that meeting, the Council directed staff to work on an 

agreement, as some of the equipment would be located within the ROW. Attached is the 

agreement. We did what we could to minimize the impact on City staff. 

 

 
Recommended Action 
Approve the Charging Station License Agreement between the City of Hinckley and Minnesota 
Power.  
 
 

Council Action: Motion by: ____________ Second by: ___________ 

Motion to: 
________________________________________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Voted in Favor: __________  Voted Against: ___________ 

Approved: _______ Denied: _______ Tabled: _______ No Action: _______ 
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